Eaton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting

8/18/10

Meeting convened at 7:02 PM by president Cousino

Reports:

President — Refrigerator being replaced as ols one was damaged during storm last month.
Several members absent this evening as they attend FGS conference in Tennessee.

Vice President- No report

Treasurer- report attached, including June P&L which was not available at July meeting

Cemetery Project- No report (in TN)

Webmaster-No report (in TN)

Hospitality- Arranged for the new refrigerator. Asked visitors to be sure to sign guest book, and
introduce themselves

Membership - No membership report. Stated next issue of Quest ready for distribution;
following issue will not be ready until February.

Old Business:
1. Allen County trip: Bus is currently only 1/3 full; need more to sign up.

2. Frontier Days: Still need more to sign up to provide baked goods and to work at the
event.



New Business:
1. Wright reunion: Discussed by Barb Wright. Was a 3 day event held near Vermontuville.

2. Maple Hill Cemetery tour: Courthouse Square putting on walking tours of the cemetery
on Oct. 2 at 3 PM and 5PM. Cost is $5, which includes a wagon ride.

3. Luncheon: Courthouse Square honoring Eaton County firefighters on Oct 2, and has
asked for help with hospitality. The Eaton Co. Historical Commission agreed to provide
breakfast if the ECGS would provide lunch. While discussing the feasibility of this, a
representative of Courthouse Square joined the meeting and advised that assistance by
the ECGS would not be needed as a different approach was being planned for hospitality.

Meeting recessed at 7:25

Meeting reconvened at 7:35 for program by Steve Smith “ Resources that are available from the
government”

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM



